
We can’t wait for all the
excitement 2023 will bring

here at Whittier.
I also can’t thank our
Whittier Community

enough for all the support
you show this incredible
school. Having many of

you in attendance for our
Holiday Program, was

SPECTACULAR. The energy
was something very

special. Thank you for all
you do to support our

Whittier students.
Mrs. Bodell

If you have followed our Whittier Weekly and Social Media, we have a new 
Falcon Mascot. Each class has submitted names to Help come up with a 

name for our cute bird! Each student will get to vote on their favorite name
this week. The final names are: Freddy, Blue, Bluey, and Flash. 

We will announce the oficial name on next week’s Whittier Weekly. 

Penny Wars…   

Returns

February 13th. 

Start collecting

those coins! 

The last day to earn the reward for

Reading 1,000 pages is Wednesday, 

January 12th. This is also the last day of 

2nd quarter. All students who read

1,000 pages will be invited on a

special field trip to the movie 

theater on Monday, January 23.

Permission Slips will go out on 

Tuesday, January 17th and MUST

BE RECEIVED BY FRIDAY, 

JANUARY 20th, or your student 

cannot participate. 

NO Exceptions.

To go along with our Reading 

Challenge, all students can dress up like 

their favorite book character on 

Wednesday, January 11th. 

Please make sure to follow school dress 

code standards. 


